
 
KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

LR2-2/50017/2018-KPSC                                                                                     07/07/2021

 CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION

          It is hereby notified that the Notification for selection to the post Last Grade Servants (Recruitment for PH
Candidates only) in  Various Govt. owned Companies/ Corporations/ Boards  published as Category No. 782/2014 in
the Gazette dated 31.12.2014 stands cancelled with immediate effect.

                    (By order of the Commission)
    (  sd/-)

          SAJU GEORGE
                       SECRETARY

                                                                     KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
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